Retired Firemen’s Association February 3, 2020 Minutes
President Scherer called the meeting to order at 11:04

President Scherer read the names of the recently deceased:
Eugene Robinson 1/17, and the following Non-Members Richard Cummings, Lloyd
Downs and Richard Fleming

Vice President Buckley updated the Sick List: 15t VP BUCKLEY reported that Joe
Kirkpatrick wishes to be removed from the Sick List he beat both cancers. Dave
Pfeil is doing better had surgery to remove 1 kidney radiation and chemo going
well. Denny Thomas had a heart attack and triple bypass surgery and is doing
well.

The Minutes from the January 2019 meeting were read and accepted.
Treasurer Healy submitted the Treasurers report and it was accepted.

15t Vice President Ventura presented the New Membership report:
Calvin Walden FPD, Harold Lindsey E-24, Johnnie Butler T-6, Thomas Rine E-17

15t Meeting: Leroy Cade and Calvin Walden

Dues letters have been sent out.

Annuity Committee: No report, still in a holding pattern.

Local 36: President Hudson reported that contract negotiations are ongoing
weekly. Comparative Legislation is moving quickly. A temp is being hired to
replace Pauline after her retirement. Joe Paperiello reported on the new website,

phone app and merchandise.

DCRB active member DFC Ed Smith attended the meeting and explained the that
our system is doing really well with a 3.9% return on investments and the that



Firefighters retirement fund is being funded at 112% along with a report of the
entire Fire Police and Teachers system.

FFA Museum: Jim Embry reported the museum has had 130+ visitors for the
month of January.

New Business: None
Old Business: Florida Reunion reminder. February 22 Engine 4 will hold a 150 year
anniversary celebration.

Total Attendance: 29

Respectfully Submitted:

J Partridge
Secretary



